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To our dear GP partners,  

 Greetings! It is with a deep sense of gratitude to our God that we now can present to you with pride, all the 

developments that we have successfully accomplished at Greener Pastures. 

  

If you recall, we started the construction of the spine road year 2012. We have now completed the 15-

meter main road with a 1-meter landscaped sidewalk, swale-designed storm drainage and concrete curbs & 

gutters. It is now popularly known as our International Boulevard. This main road will lead you to the 

individually- themed-subdivisions.  

 

 As you come and visit us, you will also be impressed by the long 

stretch of Asian-inspired gates surrounding and assuring the safety and 

security of our future homes and gardens at Jade Residences. Take note of 

the Meralco power lines already strategically placed as well as the fresh cool 

water flowing generously from our faucets. True to our commitment to be a 

green community at G.P we have the advantage of a naturally abundant 

supply of water to take care of our plants and if the need arise we can also 

utilize and benefit from the 20,000 gallon storage tank installed and ready to 

serve our whole community. 

  

 

 



 

 

 

Some great news for all who considered GP property as an investment… Congrats! You made a 

good deal! The San Miguel Skyway team was awarded by the government to take charge of the 

South Luzon Expressway (SLEX) construction and they recently visited us to already identify and 

prepare the areas located at the back portion of our G.P. community so hang on… because your 

properties’ value will definitely double up in no time at all! 

 

Meanwhile, while waiting for the commercial buildings to pop up along the SLEX, you should 

check on the newly divided commercial spaces being located near Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish 

Church. The prime areas are now being leased out at very affordable rental rates and sold to our GP 

entrepreneurs who seek to engage in some businesses but still would like to stay close to their 

homes. Hurry because it is on a first come, first serve basis! 

 The latest additional facility to serve you for your important occasion such as weddings, 

baptismal is the GP Events Place. It is located at the Quezon Lifestyle Plaza. Soon you will be 

pleasantly surprised to find a gourmet restaurant and a destination hotel joining us to provide you all 

the services for your convenience. 

 Meanwhile, for those among you who missed the fun and learning activities held at our Greener 

Pastures community, we are happy to update you so you may still catch on… 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Dec. 12, 2015-  Christmas- Mardigras and "We 

are Family” Dance Concert  

Sponsored by Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish 

Council 

 VENUE: GP Event’s Place 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Jan 10, 2016  Bo Sanchez Feast Video series 
    1

st
 topic for January: Manage your Emotions 

                      Sponsored by QLLCI 
    VENUE: QLLCI conference hall 
    TIME: 4 PM every Thursday 
 
 
 
 
 

Feb 15, 2016  Bo Sanchez Feast Video series 
Topic for February: How to Increase  

       (Your income, love life, etc.) 
    VENUE: QLLCI conference hall 
    TIME: 4 PM every Thursday 
 
 
 
 

 
March 10, 2016 Bo Sanchez Feast Video series 
    Topic for March: Coach  
    VENUE: QLLCI conference hall 
    TIME: 4 PM every Thursday 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

March 12, 2016- Fun Run 
    Sponsored by: Sunlife Insurance Lucena 
    For the benefit of the on-going construction of Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Looking forward to see you in our future 

events…. 
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